
	
  

 

Media statement 

Date: 10 August 2016 
 
Limpopo Government condemns burning of school in Vuwani 

 
Limpopo Provincial Government condemns burning of school in Vuwani that took 

place last night. This deprive our children the rights to education and it negatively 

impact on their future.  

 
We appeal to members of the community to help us bring the perpetrators to book.  

As Government and Stakeholders in the areas, we came a long way in ensuring that 

the areas of Vuwani return to normalcy.  

 
Limpopo Government appreciated the fact that learners and teachers came to school 

despite what happened last night. This shows the level of commitment in ensuring 

that quality learning and teaching continues in our schools. We thank the parents, 

teachers, learners and the traditional authorities in ensuring that there is peace and 

harmony in Vuwani. 

 
It with mentioning that, the Inter-Ministerial Committee (IMC) on Vuwani and 

Stakeholders engagement are continuous. This has not ended with the signing of 

peace agreement. The agreement was signed on the 28 July 2016, to restore 

normalcy in Vuwani areas and throughout Vhembe District. 

 
Enquiries: Mr Phuti Seloba 
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